
TO  

MAYOR FOSTER, MUNICIPAL AND REGIONAL COUNCILLORS AND CLARINGTON STAFF 

With due respect, 

I have always voted in the local elections to have my voice heard and represented by the Mayor and the 

Councillors that we elect. 

As a Century rural landowner and farmer, I ask Mayor Foster, all Councillors and Clarington Staff to listen 

and act upon the wishes, requests and needs of your rural Clarington residents. 

I support a motion to recommence the work that was being done on the review of the Environmentally 

Protected (EP) lands in rural Clarington, so that we may all work together in a supportive and positive 

partnership. 

I support the Official Plan Mapping that is limited to the provincially required EP lands, so that our family 

and our future generations may continue to be the great caretakers of our precious sacred lands, 

without fear of interference. 

I also support full and comprehensive notification to All rural landowners and farmers to ensure true 

transparency and accountability to the residents represented by  Mayor Foster, Clarington Council and 

Staff. 

We as private rural landowners and farmers are already dedicated and passionate about protecting our 

soils, woods and waterways so that we may continue to provide each and every one of you with local, 

clean, safe horticultural and agricultural products for your dinner table. 

As our representatives, we ask that you partner with us to sustain a healthy and vibrant farming future 

by passing the motion to recommence and review EP lands in rural Clarington. 

Respectfully, 

Aimie Harris, Century Farmers  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


